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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Franklin County Clerk of Courts Maryellen O’Shaughnessy would like to commend her Auto Title 

South management team for their effective handling of the police-involved incident this 

morning.  

She would also like to thank the Columbus Police Department and Franklin County Sheriffs for 

their immediate response. We are praying for the brave Columbus Police Officer who is 

recovering from his injuries at Grant Hospital. 

Clerk O’Shaughnessy wants to reassure the public, that in conjunction with the property owners 

and public safety, we are continuing to provide security measures for employees and 

customers. 

The Franklin County Auto Title South branch will resume normal business operations Thursday, 

August 10, 2023. 
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